Dermody, Bill (CI-StPaul)

From: Hummel, Benton (DEED) <benton.hummel@state.mn.us>
Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2017 9:16 AM

To: Dermody, Bill (Ci-StPaul)

Subject: File # 17-058-600 MacQueen Equipment

Good morning, Mr. Dermody - When I checked with Scott Renstrom yesterday about the requested
change in zoning for MacQueen, he assured me they are asking to be able to sell outside. I am totally
comfortable with this since it must be difficult to sell a firetruck or other large commercial vehicle without
the customer’s being able to see it outside. MacQueen is a good neighbor, and I probably wouldn’t
protest much less than a request to put in a feed lot for pigs. Since I have been voted Most Likely to
Protest for many years (snicker), I am pleased to be able to say that I am NOT protesting this change of
zoning.

Mary Benton Hummel
1199 7" St &
Saint Paul, MN 55106



